
 

 

24th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next week is our last Forest School session in Year 2, therefore we would 
like to invite you to come and share the experience with us as our Grab 
A Grown Up.  The session will begin at about 9am. children will come 
into school as normal register, and change into their Forest School kit 
then, head over to the Forest School area.   
 
Looking forward to showing you what we do at Forest School.   
 
DON’T FORGET YOUR WELLIES! 
 
Mrs. Miller, Mrs. Avis & the Children of Juniper class 


